
Mr Mark Hamill 
Westland Horticulture 
14 Granville Industrial Estate 
Dungannon 
County Tyrone 

26 July 2013 

Dear Mr Hamill 
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I refer to your application for an IPPC licence, which was received on 12 March 2010 
and the Agency's notification to you on 18 January 2013, under Section 87(1I)(b) of the 
EPA Acts, as amended, requesting you to submit an Environmental Impact Statement 
(EIS) within 3 months. 

I also refer to your letter, received on 11 July 2013, seeking a request for a further 
extension to 31 July 2013. 

Please be advised that the Agency has considered your request and now expects to 
receive the EIS on or before 31 July 2013. 

Yours sincerely, 

~ c_s~ 
"'son~mith 

Programme Officer 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


